March Newsletter

Board News

The AHHA Board would like to thank the community for their effort in making timely payments for the 2020 dues. The process is virtually complete with few complications. An updated Members' Directory will be available as soon as all the changes requested by members are made, there were a significant number of changes.

The next AHHA Board meeting will be March 12, 2020 and the Agenda for the meeting can be found at the end of this newsletter along with the Financial Reports for February.

There will be an election in 2020 for two Board positions. The election season will be here soon as the election will take place at the Annual Meeting of the Members, held in conjunction with the Community Picnic in July. If you have an interest in running for a position on the AHHA Board, please continue to read the Newsletters for timely information regarding the election and the nominating process. The current AHHA Board functions extremely well but it might be time for some younger members of the community to volunteer their time and energy.

Speed Monitoring System

The Speed Monitoring Unit that is presently on Eastview will be moved to Tillicum in the near future. The Board purchased a portable unit that can be relocated with the idea of periodically moving it so it will impact the speed of cars and trucks on all the roads of the community.

The Commons

The first visit of the landscape maintenance crew will be Friday, March 13, 2020. As soon as a firm schedule for future maintenance visits is established and confirmed the community will be notified in an upcoming newsletter.

Recently a crew of volunteers fertilized the play area that was renovated in 2018. The effort is to make sure the new turf has the best opportunity to establish a healthy root system.

The Board has purchased two umbrellas for the picnic tables located in the sun and they will be installed as soon as the windy, rainy season comes to a close.

If you would like to reserve use of the Commons for a function or event it might be the time to do so as some reservations have already been made. Last year the Board purchased some games/equipment

| that can be reserved and used by members upon request. | There are horseshoes, a bean bag toss game |
|--|--|
| a croquet set, and a set of baseball bases all available to the members. | |

If you have questions, complaints, or suggestions please feel free to contact the Board, you will get a prompt response. Send you queries to board@abiquaheights.com.